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Abstract 
In 2011 the International Electrotechnical Commission started Technical Committee 
119 to set International Standards for Printed Electronics. Two years on from this 
TC119 is now generating the first draft documents. 
 
This presentation will summarise the progress so far with particular emphasis on 
areas that could impact the flexible display community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


